THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 18, 1985

Dear Professor Santilli:

Thank you for your message and for sending me copies of your newsletter Scientific Ethics.

I appreciate your thoughtfulness and you can be sure I will share your correspondence with the appropriate White House staff members.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Donald T. Regan
Chief of Staff to the
President of the United States

Professor Ruggero M. Santilli President The Institute for Basic Research Harvard Grounds 96 Prescott Street Cambridge, MA 02138